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PAMC NAMES NEW MEDICAL STAFF LEADERSHIP  

 

Los Angeles, CA (February 4, 2014) Pacific Alliance Medical Center (PAMC) has named new 

medical staff officers to serve for the 2014-2015 term.  

 

Felix Yip, MD has been appointed Chief of Staff. He is Board certified in urology and has been in 

private practice since 1981. Dr. Yip has been on staff at PAMC since 1987 and has previously served 

as Chair of the Department of Surgery and Member of the Medical Executive Committee.  Currently, 

Dr. Yip is also a clinical professor of urology at the USC Keck School of Medicine, a counselor at 

UCLA School of Dentistry, and serves on the Governance Board of the UCLA Foundation. Last year, 

2013, Dr. Yip was appointed to the Medical Board of California by Governor Jerry Brown.  

 

Ben Ha, MD has been named Vice Chief of Staff. Dr. Ha is an obstetrician/ gynecologist and has been 

in private practice since 2000.  Dr. Ha has been on staff at PAMC since 2000.  Dr. Ha has served as 

Chair of the Department of OB/GYN and Member of the Medical Executive Committee since 2004. 

 

Max C. Lin, MD will serve as Secretary/Treasurer. Dr. Lin is a staff anesthesiologist and has been in 

practice since 2006. He has been on staff at PAMC since 2007.  Dr. Lin has served as Chair of the 

Quality Management Committee and Member of the Medical Executive Committee since 2011. 

 

Officers are responsible for overseeing the medical staff governance of PAMC and upholding the 

bylaws that. Medical staff officers are volunteers who give of their time and talents to ensure that 

quality is maintained at the hospital. 

 

About PAMC 

 

Located in the heart of Los Angeles, PAMC has provided compassionate, focused health care for 

over 150 years. The hospital has a strong history of providing medical services that are both 

culturally and linguistically sensitive to the needs of a growing and diverse community. PAMC is 

accredited by The Joint Commission (TJC). The hospital has been rated among the best hospitals in 

the United States, earning the prestigious Thomson 100 Top Hospitals Award®, the Cleverly and 

Associates Five-Star Hospital Award® as well as Healthgrades’ Stroke Care Excellence Award for 6 

years in a row and Healthgrades Five-Star for Treatment of Heart Failure for 9 years in a row. 

 

For more information log onto www.pamc.net 
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